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"The Allegheny-Blue Ridge Alliance, a coalition of 52 organizations 
in Virginia and West Virginia, is appalled at the action tonight by the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission in approving the 
construction of the Atlantic Coast Pipeline.  The Commission's 
judgment has been made in advance of necessary and required 
decisions by the U.S. Forest Service, the U.S. Army Corp of Engineers 
and the state environmental authorities in the affected states of 
Virginia, West Virginia and North Carolina on critical 
environmental issues.   We concur with the thoughtful dissent of 
Commissioner LeFleur's, who has served on the Commission for 7 
years, raising serious questions about the basis of need for both the 
ACP and the Mountain Valley Pipeline and expressing concerns 
about environmental impacts that both projects present.  The 
majority decision does not reflect an understanding of the issues at 
hand and is clearly not in the public interest.  It calls into serious 
question the agency's regulatory credibility." 
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